
Debris Removal from Private Properties
Residents of the U.S. Virgin Islands are asked to put debris for collection outside their 
properties on the side of the road. Only debris such as the items listed below will be 

collected - household garbage is not permitted. 
Residents are asked to separate debris into four stacks as follows:

Debris not sorted according to the guidelines will not be collected.

Roo�ng
Galvanized tin
Two-by-fours

Concrete blocks
Broken pieces of walls

Broken windows

Tree limbs
Coconuts

Damaged plants

TVs
Microwaves

Speakers
Radios

Computers
VCRs and DVD players

Refrigerators*
Washing machines

Dishwashers
Clothes dryers

Stack 1
Appliances

Stack 2
Electronics

Stack 3
Vegetation

Stack 4
Construction Materials

*To ensure public safety, residents must remove
all refrigerator doors before placing for collection.


